Welcome to the fall semester at SUNY Cortland! I'm so glad you are here. I am Cheryl Smith, the Coordinator of Non-Traditional Student Support and I work in the Advisement and Transition office in Memorial Library, Room A-111.

Why are you receiving this newsletter? SUNY Cortland defines non-traditional students at those who are 24 years of age, or regardless of age, those who have dependent children, employed full-time or have had a break in education since high school or military experience, or, perhaps, you are a commuter.

We hope this newsletter offers you timely and helpful information.

# Non-Traditional Student Newsletter

August 2022

#### **Parking Permits**

A parking permit is needed in order to park on campus. You can purchase a permit in your myRedDragon, Student tab, under the Parking Management section. Please note, you can park on city streets near campus without a permit – just pay attention to signs.

## "Drop and Add Week" - August 29-September 2 by 4 p.m.

You can make changes (drop and add) to your schedule in myRedDragon. A registration PIN is not required this week.

No classes on Labor Day, Monday, September 5! Important Dates and Deadlines

**Withdrawing from a Course** Students will have to withdraw (versus dropping) from a semester course starting 9/6 using this form.

## Welcome Back Lunch – Wednesday, September 7, 12-1:30 p.m.

Stop by to enjoy free broccoli cheddar soup, sandwiches, potato chips, brownies, cookies and soft drinks. Sponsored by Advisement and Transition with assistance from a CAS grant.

#### Non-Traditional Student Lounge, Cornish Hall, Room 1221

The Lounge offers 3 computers, a couch, study carrel, refrigerator, microwave and coffee machine. Enter Cornish Hall using the ramp across from Memorial Library. Walk down one floor using staircase to the immediate right. Room 1221 will be the 2<sup>nd</sup> right side room. Elevators are in the corridor.

# Non-Traditional Student Organization (NTSO)

NTSO is an SGA-funded club for all but is geared towards our adult students. Be sure to watch your email for meeting notifications as well as events sponsored by NTSO. Find more information about NTSO and other clubs at <a href="Explore - Cortland Connect">Explore - Cortland Connect</a>

Wishing you a successful start to your semester! Please be sure to check your email for future newsletters and event notices. Don't hesitate to contact me if you need some assistance.